
 



This card is to notify you that a gift 
was given to Blessings in a 
Backpack in your honor.  

The impact of this gift goes a long 
way in helping to feed hungry children 

in the United States.  

On behalf of our entire organization 
we wish you a Happy Hanukkah. 

Blessings in a Backpack  


